
   DRAFT     

                               BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
  Wednesday, March 1, 2017 

      Swampscott, MA 01907 
 

Attendance: Chairman, Naomi Dreeben, Vice Chair, Laura Spathanas, Selectman Don 

Hause, Patrick Jones, Peter Spellios, and Town Administrator, Sean Fitzgerald.    

 

Resident Comment:  

 

 

 

 

Vote of the Board:  

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Spathanas to approve the 

following meeting minutes as amended from November 16, 2016, January 18, 2017 and 

February 15, 2017, seconded by Selectman Jones.  

 

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Jones to approve a request from 

the Swampscott Public Library for a one day liquor permit for their Book Trivia Night to 

be held on Friday, March 31, 2017 from 7:30-10:00PM, seconded by Selectman 

Spathanas.   

 

 

Town Administrator’s Report:  

Sean Fitzgerald, Town Administrator spoke on the following: 

 

 

 

 

The Board voted unanimously to close meeting on a motion by Spathanas and seconded 

by Selectman Hause. 

 

Adjournment:  

True Attest:  

 

Maureen Shultz,  

Administrative Assistant  

 

 

 


